
 

 
 

 

First-Year Teacher Grants 
 

 

The Decatur Public Schools Foundation (DPSF) is committed to supporting newly graduated teachers in 

District 61 through a grant of $50 to any first-year teacher. These small grant checks are sent directly to 

you and are meant to assist in setting up your very first classroom. We know how much you spend out of 

your own pocket! 

 
 

Just fill in the blanks below and send to the DPSF through school mail to receive your check. 

 

Decatur Public Schools Foundation 

101 W. Cerro Gordo 

Decatur, IL  62523 

 

 

Date ____________________ Applicant name ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Home Address __________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
School________________________________ Email address___________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone number____________________________________ Alternate number_________________________________________ 
 
How will you use this grant? __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Applicant’s Signature _________________________________________________                        Date    __ 
 
 
 
  
Within a few weeks of receipt of funds, please email Executive Director Zach Shields, 
ZShields@dps61.org describing how the funds were spent. 

mailto:ZShields@dps61.org

